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www.danskebank.ie has changed to www.danskeci.com/ie 
 

 

 

 

We have closed our website www.danskebank.ie and moved to new pages here at www.danskeci.com/ie. On our 
new pages you will see a different design/layout.  Here are a few things to watch out for: 

 

 The new URL is www.danskeci.com/ie.  Anyone using www.danskebank.ie will redirect to the new page.   
 
 

 The new URL for the Irish Government Banking website is www.danskeci.com/govbanking-ie.  Anyone using 
www.danskebank.ie/en-ie/government/Pages/Banking-Portal.aspx will redirect to the new page. 
 

 
 The online logon looks slightly different. Click here in the usual way to log on to District.  

 

 

 There are some small design changes to look of the District Log on page. 
 

      

    

 Scroll down to the footer at the end of the home page for information on how to ‘Find it Fast’ and ‘Contact us’. 

As always, if you have any queries or issues please contact us.  
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